
As the recent global and national events surrounding COVID-19 continue to unfurl, we 
would like to wish all of you, good health and encourage you to be safe and take care of 
yourselves, your families, friends, and colleagues.  

• We, at BodiSculpting Specialists are taking all of the available measures to protect our 
and our patients. We are currently not performing treatments. We are available to do 
virtual consultations, phone calls and texts.  

• If you have an upcoming appointment one of us will reach out to you before your 
appointment to reschedule. Please note we do not have a date that we will be able to 
resume seeing clients. We appreciate your flexibility on scheduling.  

• When we resume seeing clients please know our team will take all the appropriate 
sanitary measures following CDC and OHSA guidelines.  

If you would like to make an inquiry or schedule a future appointment our expert 
providers are happy to help. They have performed over 25,000 treatments. Look for our 
great quarantine offers and virtual event! Virtual consultations are always FREE.  

Give us a call at 541-725-2634 or text directly 541-543-8887. 


